
St. Justin Preschool / Pre-K Supply List 2023 - 2024

Welcome new and existing families to St. Justin’s. We are very excited that your child will be joining our
Preschool / Pre-K program for the 2023 - 2024 upcoming school year. On Friday, August 11th from 6:00 pm –
7:00 pm, we will be having our Parent / Child Orientation night. You will be able to meet your child’s teacher,

visit their classroom and meet new families. Please bring a dessert to share with 6 people (no nuts
please due to allergies).

Our official first day of school will begin on Wednesday, August 16th. This will be a 12:30 dismissal day. August
17th & August 18th will also be a 12:30 pm dismissal day. Please provide a morning snack along with a lunch for
the 12:30 pm dismissal days. Our regular school schedule will begin on Monday, August 21st. Please remember
we open at 8:00 am and close at 5:30 pm throughout the school year unless otherwise noted. I will attach a
copy of our school calendar to this email along with the supply list needed.

Each student will need to bring the following items to school to donate to the classroom for the year:

2 boxes of tissue (example: Kleenex) 1 box Large Markers

3 rolls of paper towels 1 box Colored Pencils

3 containers of disinfecting wipes (example: Lysol Wipes) 4 each Glue Sticks

1 box of crayons 1 box Small (thin) Markers

These supplies can be brought on the Parent / Child Orientation Night, August 11th.

Each child should bring one set of change of clothes placed in a labeled Ziploc bag (shirt, pants, underwear,

socks). These will be returned at the end of the school year.

If your child is staying through nap, a light blanket (no bigger than crib size) may be brought along with a small

stuffed animal to sleep with (no bigger than 10”). A nap mat will be given on the first day of school only to

those who will be staying past 12:15 pm. The nap mat and blanket will be sent home every Friday to be

washed.

Your child will need a daily lunch, morning and afternoon snack along with a re-fillable water bottle. Please

make sure children are able to open their lunch box by themselves. Cans and glass bottles are not permitted.

Also, please do not send in soda, candy or Gatorade in their lunches. Unfortunately, we do not heat food up

for the children. Thermoses are a good alternative to this. Please do not send in glass containers.

Your child should have a backpack brought daily for work to be sent home in.

We will be going to the library every other week. The children will be able to check out one book each time we

go. Please send in a library card for your child from the Santa Clara Library (located on Homestead Road, right

next to the school). You do not need to live in Santa Clara in order to get them a library card. Their library card

will be returned at the end of the school year.


